
Please support HB 2021 with Amendments --5 and --9. I am a retired Presbyterian pastor and very committed to protecting the 
environment. Oregon has an opportunity to work toward providing clean energy for all and setting an example for other states. We 
do not have time to waste in addressing the climate crisis which is affecting people of color and low income citizens the most. We 
must act now.
Thank you,
Rev. Suzan Ireland


